
I would therefore suggest that the Executive of the League 
Qf Nations Society of Canada shoul1 draw up a memorandum, simi­
lar to that drafted by the Executive of tne League of Nations 
Union in the British Isles and presented by them to the British 
Government, the Bri,sh branches of the Union, and the League of Nations Societies overseas.

of one Executive/
The Neraorandum/of the League of Nations Society of Canada 

should urge upon the Canadian Government the ratification, with 
as few reservations or amendments as possible, of the Geneva 
Protocol and its advocacy as a matter of Imperial policy.

Copies of this Nemorandum should be submitted .to the lo- 
1 -‘icnés ox une Society, with a view to iption b; them 

as a means of strengtnfening the hands of tne Executive in its 
presentation of the matter to tne Canadian Government.

I am
Yours sincerely


